Reference: DM28

I 'am writing about Brentwood Council’s planning policy to inform
you that I fully endorse Professor T.A. Acton’s response to DM28
and in particular section C. and especially the comments relating
to Cottage Gardens, Beads Hall Lane,

I will be following the council’s forthcoming consultation report to
DM28 with interest,

Yours sincerely,



